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École Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
 
Thank you to the parents who joined the virtual PAC meeting 
on Tuesday.  Please remember that all of our parents are a 
part of PAC and are always welcome to join the meetings. 
 
Merci to the students in Mme Hauschilldt/Mme Iarkov’s class 
for running our monthly assembly this week.  They gave a lot 
of information in honour of Black History Month. 
 
It was great seeing so many of our students and staff wear 
pink yesterday in recognition of anti-bullying.  Our school 
respects diversity and will continue to honour the SOGI part 
of our curriculum.  
 
We thank you (again) for your patience, as the City does 
work on 184 Street.  We have been told that there will be 
working cross-walks at both walk-ways in front of the school.  
While it is very inconvenient for now, we are extremely 
happy, as we have been advocating for this and it will be 
safer for our kids. 
 
Grade 7 Parents, please note that the high schools are 
starting their articulation process soon.  Please look for 
information from your class teacher. 
 
Mr. B. Samra   and   Ms. S. Banjac 
  (Principal)          (Vice-Principal) 
 

Upcoming Events 
Monday 

➢  

Tuesday 
➢  

Wednesday 
➢  

Thursday 
➢  

Friday 
➢  

 
______________________ 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
March 10 

➢ Summative reports #2 
March 12 

➢ Spirit Day – Wear Green 
➢ Last day before Spring 

Break 
March 29 

➢ Return to School 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office at: 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

 

Week at a Glance ~ Mar. 1 – Mar. 5, 2021 

 

 



 
 

 

Div. 4 – Album Art - Painted 

 

Div. 20 - In the style of Roy Henry Vickers and is  

based on Respect for the Environment 
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Please help support the school and join our team on FlipGive. This website and app allows 
you to do online shopping and gift card purchases. A percentage of your order total goes 
towards supporting our school, no cost to you and you get to purchase what you would be 
buying already! Participating retailers are listed on their website.  
 
You can sign up to join our team here - https://www.flipgive.com/teams/join and use our 
team code P42546 to join the Martha Currie team  
 

Download the app here App Store: 
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/flipgive/id1382434604?mt=8 Google Play Store: 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.flipgive.app&referrer=utm_source%3Dfg
apppage  
 

Please share our team code with friends and family so that they can also join and support our 
school through their regular purchases as well!  
 

Thank you for supporting PAC 

DAILY HEALTH CHECK 
As part of the work being done to update Surrey Schools COVID-19 Safety Plan to reflect 
recent changes to the BCCDC and Ministry of Education guidelines, new versions of the Daily 
Health Checks are being introduced.  The Ministry of Health has also provided families with an 
additional resource, the online K-12 Health Check. 
  

STUDENT DAILY HEALTH CHECKS 
  

A reminder that we encourage parents to use the K-12 Health Check when their child is 
experiencing symptoms of illness. The above webpage also includes a link for parents to 
download a K-12 Health Check Mobile App.   

https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1


Grab and Go Event
Wednesday April 7th, 2021

10:40 – 11:00 am
Martha Currie Elementary

5811 184 Street, Surrey, BC
Please park on the street and walk to the front of the school where 

teachers will be handing out materials

Please share this information with anyone you know who has a three- or four-year-old child

 Please RSVP by email to : marthacurrie@surreyschools.ca
and put RSL in the subject line

Links to the virtual activities will be sent to the email address you provide.
RSVP by Tuesday, March 30th 

Distribution of the RSL book and other early learning materials and 
resources will be handed out by a grab and go event at the school.

 (In order to follow health and safety protocols, materials will be placed in 
paper bags and left untouched for 3 days before distribution) 

Each child will receive a goodie bag with a free book,
crayons, pencil, information for parents and surprises!

Ready, Set, Learn is a program designed to provide children and families with an opportunity to 
participate in a series of play-based learning activities. This early learning program is part of an 

initiative sponsored by the Ministry of Education.

Parents/caregivers will receive helpful tips to support their child’s learning and development, as 
well as information about the early learning programs offered by the school district and the 

community resources available to families.  
While face to face connection is not possible at this time, 

Ready, Set, Learn activities and suggestions will be provided 
virtually to families.
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